



OCTOBER 2021



Hello, autumn... and how we wish we could say goodbye to the pandemic! Until that happens, our office will continue to diligently observe all CDC

guidelines. We ask visitors to wear a mask, and our staff members wear masks. According to the latest findings from the CDC, even people who are vaccinated can sustain breakthrough infections, feel fine, yet be contagious to others. This is one tricky virus.

Wishing you a safe, sunny October. Happy Halloween!

All the best, The Attorneys & Staff of The Karp Law Firm















<u>Subscribe</u>

Contact Us



Star Trek fans will remember Lieutenant Uhura, the communications specialist portrayed by actress Nichelle Nichols. Now 88, Nichols is the center of a three-way guardianship battle. Her story will dispel any doubts you may have about the value of making plans to avoid court-ordered guardianship!

Read more

Joseph Karp, Jonathan Karp Named Top Lawyers

Congratulations to Attorneys Joseph Karp and Jonathan Karp, both named Top Lawyers by *Palm Beach Illustrated*.

Read more

Where There's A Walk, There's A Way!

Everyone knows someone touched by Alzheimer's Disease. An American is diagnosed with the fatal disease every 66 seconds. We need a cure! On October 23 Attorney Jonathan Karp heads up our



team's Walk to End Alzheimer's. *Use the link below to help us reach our fundraising goal. You may contribute in memory of or in honor of someone special. THANK YOU!*

Support

Flu Season Approaching

As hurricane season fades, flu season is on its way back. This year, many wonder how to juggle the flu shot AND the Covid vaccine. NPR provides clarification.

Learn more

Personal Services Contract For Medicaid Benefits



Nursing home expenses can quickly deplete the average family's savings. But with Medicaid planning advice from our attorneys, you may be able to hang on to a good chunk of your assets. Depending on your circumstances, a Personal Services Contract is one of the legal tools

Learn more

Medicare Open Enrollment Begins Oct. 15

Medicare open enrollment kicks off October 15 and ends December 7. This is the period when you can reevaluate your current plans and make changes to your coverage.

Read more

Probate Myths Revealed



Do I want my family to avoid probate? This is a fundamental question to be answered when you embark on your estate planning. Making an informed decision requires knowing what probate is and isn't. We separate fact from fiction.

Read more

Create An ABLE Account, Get \$50 Free

An ABLE account can help pay for certain disability-related expenses without affecting eligibility for federal benefits. If you open an ABLE account online with a minimum of \$25, ABLE will add \$50 to the account. The offer ends October 13.

Read more

Vets Get Free Admission to National Parks

There are 2,000 federal recreation areas, and veterans get free admission to all. Want to visit the Everglades? The Grand Canyon? Ellis Island? Find out how you and your co-travelers can get a free pass.

Details

Thanksgiving Raffle at the Library

Our firm is sponsoring a Thanksgiving gift basket to be raffled off by Friends of the North Palm Beach Library. The basket includes a \$100 Publix gift certificate.



Purchase tickets at the library, 303 Anchorage Drive, for \$1 each, or 6 for \$5.

Thank You For Your Referrals!

We appreciate whenever you refer a client to us. We can't think of a bigger compliment or a stronger vote of confidence!

Visit The Karp Law Firm Website

The Karp Law Firm, P.A. | 2875 PGA Blvd., Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410, 2500 Quantum Lakes Blvd., Boynton Beach, FL 33426, 1860 SW Fountainview Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34986, Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 (561) 625-1100

Unsubscribe dkarp@karplaw.com

Update Profile | About Constant Contact

Sent bydkarp@karplaw.comin collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!